
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

MULTI-YEAR AUDIT AGREEMENT 

 
This constitutes a written agreement for audit services as described in the annual engagement 

letter between the City of Vergas and the auditing firm of Hoffman, Philipp, & Knutson, PLLC.   

 

The maximum annual fee for the audit of the City of Vergas for years ended December 31, 2020, 

2021, 2022, 2023, and 2024 will remain at $7,500 per year, provided activities and expenditures 

remain approximately the same and unexpected circumstances will not be encountered during the 

audit.  If significant additional time is necessary, we will discuss it with you and arrive at a new 

fee estimate before we incur the additional costs. 

   
__________________________                            ________________________________ 

Colleen L. Hoffman                     Mayor                                             date 

Hoffman, Philipp, & Knutson, PLLC                                    City of Vergas 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                ________________________________ 

                                                                                City Clerk/Treasurer                       date 

 

 

Colleen Hoffman, Director 

Crystelle Philipp, CPA 

Marit Knutson, CPA 

1541 Highway 59 South | Thief River Falls, MN 56701 | Phone: 218-681-4078 

 


